
From: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/11/2014 2:59:51 PM
Subject: FW: John de la Howe School

fyi
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Shain, Andy [mailto:ashain@thestate.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 2:06 PM
 
To: Mayer, Doug
 
Subject: Re: John de la Howe School
 

Doug --
 

The governor said in her letter that she wanted DJJ to play a leading role in assessing needs of 
students.
 
But does she back the temporary take over of the school by DJJ as approved by the House?
 

Andy
 

On Tue, Mar 11, 2014 at 1:38 PM, Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> attached
 
>
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Shain, Andy [mailto:ashain@thestate.com]
 
> Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 1:10 PM
 
> To: Mayer, Doug
 
> Subject: John de la Howe School
 
>
 
> Doug -
 
>
 
> Can I get a copy of the letter the governor sent to Kenny Bingham about DJJ taking over the 
school?
 
>
 
> Thank you,
 
> Andy
 
>
 
> --
 
> Andrew Shain
 
> Reporter/Editor
 
> The State
 
> 1401 Shop Road
 
> Columbia, S.C. 29201
 
> (803) 200-1760
 
> Web: thestate.com
 

mailto:Mayer,%20Doug%20%3CDougMayer@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


> Twitter: @andyshain
 

--
 
Andrew Shain
 
Reporter/Editor
 
The State
 
1401 Shop Road
 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
 
(803) 200-1760
 
Web: thestate.com
 
Twitter: @andyshain



